
Notice 31.01.2022 

Attention all students: According to Memo No. 

89-Edn (CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 31/01/2022, the 

competent authority in the Government of West 

Bengal has decided that the offline classes at 

UG/PG and higher level in all General Degree 

Colleges will re-open on and from 03/02/2022. 

Please keep checking the Birpara College app and 

website for further updates. 

Scroll down for Government Order 








